
From: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, 30 August 2021 12:20 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Justice Ross <ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Bianca Grubor <wra@ahawa.asn.au> 
Subject: Australian Hotels Association AM2021/73 
 
Dear Justice Ross 
 
I refer to this matter, and to a Statement made by the Commission in relation to it on 27 July 
2021. 
 
At [50] the Statement says “unless there is a request for an oral hearing the Application will 
be determined on the papers”. 
 
Having made comprehensive submissions in relation to this matter on 20 August 2021, UWU 
does not request an oral hearing. 
 
However, we note AHA filed a submission in reply on 27 August 2021. If the Commission 
would be assisted by UWU addressing any matter arising from that reply in the 
determination of this matter, we would be pleased to do so. 
 
Regards 
 
Ben Redford 
Director – Strategic Power 
United Workers Union 
 
P: (03) 9235 7777 
E:   ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au 
W: unitedworkers.org.au 
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